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Works Notice 

               

    

 

 

 

 

General maintenance activities, including asphalt 

patching, are required to improve the road surface. 

What’s happening 
We are undertaking general road maintenance activities on Main 

North Road, Prospect and Regency Road from Tuesday 11 March 

2025 to Friday 14 March 2025.  

 

To minimise impact to road users these works will be undertaken 

at night.  

How this affects you 
To keep everyone safe while we undertake these works, 

speed and lane restrictions will be required during work 

hours. Speed restrictions will remain in place outside of work 

hours as required until line marking is complete in late March 

2025. Please follow onsite traffic signage and follow the direction 

of traffic controllers while works are in progress.  

 

For any traffic management queries during night work hours 

please contact the Department’s contractor, Pro Bitumen on 0439 173 221 

 

During works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we’ll do our best to keep the 

noise to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work.  

 

Bus services in the area may be temporarily impacted. Please check the latest updates at 

adelaidemetro.com.au for more information.  

 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are 

undertaken. 

 

When 

Tuesday 11 March to Friday 
14 March 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Night works  

8pm to 6am 

Where 

Main North Road, at the 
intersection of Regency 
Road, Prospect 

More information 

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Enhanced safety and 
network reliability  

We are undertaking maintenance works 
on Main North Road in Prospect.  
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